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November 6, 2022 

 

Stinger Ballistics is pleased to announce testing has begun on its new 6mm 

VLD bullet. Testing began in September 2022 and is ongoing at this time.  

We were fortunate to acquire precision carbide dies from Dave Detsch, 

one of the premier, carbide die makers. 

The design is a 15 ogive bullet with a deep boattail. Bullets are formed on 

the 1.150” Berger - J4 jacket. 



 

 

TEST RIG 

The test rig is viewable in the background photo above.  

It is a Borden action in an unlimited rail gun. This is a return to 

battery rifle that minimizes shooter error and allows for 

elimination of most testing factors, except for ambient 

conditions.  

Barrel is 1.45” straight contour with a 1:8 twist. 

Cartridge is 6 BR.  

All testing is conducted off concrete benches with wind flags 

present. 
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